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Background 

The final report of Queen’s Truth and Reconciliation Commission Task Force, “Yakwanastahentéha 

Aankenjigemi | Extending the Rafters,” (‘TRCTF’) released in March 2017, explores ways in which the 

University can play an active role in addressing the broader themes of the Truth and Reconciliation 

Commission (‘TRC’) report and the Calls to Action identified within the report. In the Queen’s report, the 

Task Force suggests that “an implementation team be established to work with faculties, schools, and 

shared service units to expedite [those] recommendations”.  

It is vital that the Queen’s community as a whole, engage in the work of reconciliation/conciliation, as 

discussed during the Task Force consultations. The recommendations are geared towards students, 

staff, faculty, administration, curricula, programming and services making it is necessary to have input 

http://www.queensu.ca/provost/sites/webpublish.queensu.ca.provwww/files/files/Comittees/TRC%20Reports/(WEB%20VERSION)%20Final%20Report%20of%20the%20Truth%20and%20Reconciliation%20Commission%20Task%20Force.pdf
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